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December 1, 2024 
 
 
 
Greetings Nisei Bowlers!  
 
On behalf of the Sacramento Nisei Bowling Association, we would like to extend an invitation to 
the 2025 SNBA Invitational Tournament. The tournament will take place on February 1-2, 2025 
at Fireside Lanes located at 7901 Auburn Blvd. in Citrus Heights.  The tournament format will 
consist of mixed doubles, men and women singles, doubles, and team events.  
 
Within the entry packet, you will find all the forms needed to register for each event, along with 
the general tournament rules. Entries should be submitted as soon as possible with the 
anticipation of some squads filling up early. 
 
We hope you decide to come out and participate in this year’s tournament.  We look forward to 
seeing everyone who has participated in previous years, and hope to see plenty of new faces as 
well. 
 
Please contact us if you have any questions about the tournament or entry.  Our contact 
information is available on the entry form. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Mike Tanaka  Michelle Wong 
SNBA Men’s Vice-President  SNBA Women’s Vice-President 
Tournament Co-Chairperson  Tournament Co-Chairperson 
 


